

Dereham Church of England Junior Academy

Headteacher: Mrs Kelly Scott

Littlefields, Dereham, Norfolk NR19 1BJ Tel: 01362 693876

Email: office@derehamjunior.dneat.org Web: www.derehamjunior.dneat.org



Wednesday 9th February 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Friday 4th March, Year 5 will be visiting Wellspring Family Church as part of our RE Week learning, 'What does it mean for a Christian to have a relationship with Jesus?'

This outing will take place during the school day. The children will be going in class groups. We will be walking so on the day please make sure your child is wearing comfortable shoes and a suitable coat.

Kind Regards,

The Year 5 team